

High Ridge Park hosts inaugural Stamford March for Babies

June 30, 2009 - Connecticut

High Ridge Park Corporate Center spearheaded the planning of the Stamford March for Babies and hosted 300 people at the city's first-year event raising \$90,000 to benefit the March of Dimes.

"We are thrilled with how many walkers came to show their support for the March of Dimes, despite the rainy weather," said Jodi Gutierrez, chairperson for the Stamford March for Babies, vice president of property management for George Comfort & Sons and on-site property manager of High Ridge Park Corporate Center. "The event was a team effort. Sponsors, committee members, participants, Mayor Dannel Malloy and many others helped to create a memorable and successful day while raising substantial funds for the March of Dimes."

Proceeds from March for Babies go toward research and funding to ensure that every baby has a healthy start.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540